
 

 

 

 

 
507-281-0669         

COVID-19 Update 
Effective Immediately-Friday March 27th, 2020 

Custom Retaining Walls and Landscaping is closely monitoring the COVID-

19 situation, & following official guidelines from the CDC, state, and local 

health authorities. The health and safety of our staff and customers, are 

our highest priority.  

 All sales staff will be available via phone or email. 

 Please call 507-281-0669 for all orders. 

 Our doors are locked.  Please respect our efforts to keep our 

staff safe.  

 Customers’ orders will be curbside. 

o Please call in orders for pickup before heading 

into the store or yard.    507-281-0669 

o We will take your payment over the phone. 

o We will email you a copy of your receipt.  

 Thank you for your patience and cooperation during 

this rapidly changing situation. 

 Hours through April 10th     8am-4pm  Mon-Fri.  

 lorir@crwroch.com;   katiep@crwroch.com; 

 bobbio@crwroch.com;   jessicad@crwroch.com 

We appreciate your business and we really appreciate your patience through all of this!!!!   
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